
From: Yaroslav Zakrevsky  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:01 AM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Carol Birch <Carol.Birch@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: Oct 5, 2021 PM for 1150 Center Street - Z.21.028
 
Thank you Margaret 
My biggest concern - is that Vaughan Blvd has a sign “reduced traffic street” but should the entrance
to the condo be off Vaughan Blvd as opposed to direct exit to Center street or the plaza on the other
side it will become a high traffic street 
 
Vaughan Blvd and King High does NOT have side walks. So we are creating a hazard awaiting to
happen with foot traffic on the street and a massive increase in pass through cars. 
 
 
 

On Sep 27, 2021, at 9:17 AM, Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
wrote:

Hi Clerks,
 

Please include the below email for the October 5th public meeting.
 
Thank you,
Margaret
 

From: Yaroslav Zakrevsky  
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 11:07 PM
To: Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Fwd: 1150 Center Street - Z.21.028
 
Hi Margaret, 
The notice for planning application indicated Carol's email but looks like she is away
and her auto reply suggested i contact you instead. Please kindly see email below. 
 

ferranta
Public Mtg



thank you, 
Yaro

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Yaroslav Zakrevsky 
Date: Fri, Sep 24, 2021 at 11:03 PM
Subject: 1150 Center Street - Z.21.028
To: Birch, Carol <Carol.Birch@vaughan.ca>
 

Hi Carol, 
Hope you had a nice weekend. 
I am a resident on Vaughan Blvd, so directly affected by the proposed development. 
 
I received the Notice letter and saw the sign going up. Unfortunately the copy that was
provided is a low resolution photo copy and i cannot tell for certainty. 
 
Where would the entrance and exist to the new complex be? Is it from the RBC plaza
along Center Street or is it off the residential Vaughan street? 
 
and what are the plans to facilitate such new large influx of cars / residents /
congestion
 
thank you, 
Yaroslav  
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